
June 26, 2024 - #BOH/2024/06/03 

Whereas, the North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit (Health Unit) has held a contract with the 
Healthcare Insurance Reciprocal of Canada (HIROC) since 2013, and  

Whereas, the service provider and costs related to the service have been very satisfactory to 
management and the Board of Health.   

Therefore Be It Resolved, on the recommendation of the Finance and Property Committee that the 
Board of Health for the North Bay Parry Sound District Health Unit approve continuation of the 
contract for the general insurance program with the Healthcare Insurance Reciprocal of Canada 
until notified of any changes, and  

Furthermore Be It Resolved, that the Finance and Property Committee be updated annually, at a 
minimum, on insurance matters.   

 

 


